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‘Meet the Teacher’ 
 

Y2 - 9th September 2.45pm 
 

Y1 – Tuesday 
10th September 2.45pm 

Dates Term 1 
Monday 9th September 

Clubs atart 
 

Tuesday 10th September 
Year 4 Jonathan Jungle 

 
 

2OG Forest School 
 

Thursday 12th September 
4B Forest School 

 

Friday 13th September 
NPSA Picnic  

 

Tuesday 17th September 
Flu Vaccinations 

 

2R Forest School 
 

Thursday 19th September 
4BA Forest School 

 

 

Friday 20th September 
NPSA Bags to School 

 

Tuesday 24th September 
NPSA Meeting at 7.30pm 

 

Wednesday 25th September 
KS1 Phonics Meeting at 

2.45pm 
 

Friday 27th September 
NPSA Cake and Uniform Sale 

 

Tuesday 1st September 
2OG Forest School  

 

Wednesday 2nd October 
Year 6 Fleet Air Museum Trip 

 

 Thursday 3rd October 
4B Forest School 

 

Friday 4th, Monday 7th and 
Wednesday 9th October  
Parents to look at Books 

 

Tuesday 8th October 
2R Forest School  

 

Thursday 10th October 
4BA Forest School 

Parents’ Evening from 
2.30pm 

 

Friday 11th October 
Individual photos 

 
 
 

Inset Days 2024/25 
 
 

Friday 25th October 
 

Monday 6th January 
 

Friday 27th June 
 

Tuesday 22nd July 
 

Term Dates 2024/25 
 

Please click here for 
the terms dates for 

 the year. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
A very warm welcome: Welcome back to school. I hope you are well and are getting into the swing of the 
school routines. We are extremely pleased with the positive start to the term, the children’s attitudes to 
learning and meeting our expectations have been evident throughout the whole school.  Of  course, we are 
thrilled to welcome our  children starting school for the first time in Bee and Ladybird Class. We hope they 
will be very happy and successful in our care. The settling in period can be quite an adjustment, but it certainly 
seems as if the children are already comfortable in their new setting and are taking it all in their stride. Thank 
you to all of the parents for preparing the children for school; you should be very proud. 
In addition, we welcome Jessica who has joined Year 1, Elodie who has joined Year 2, Jack who has joined 
Year 3, Flynn who has joined Year 4, Ernie who has joined Year 4 and Eloise who has joined Year 6. We hope 
that they and their families will also be very happy in our school community.  
We also welcome Miss Hill, a teacher in EYFS, who starts out on her teaching carreer as she joins Newbridge.  
 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Clare this week, as she leaves her friends who are now in Year 2, to start a school 
closer to her new home. Wish wish Clare and her family every success and happiness.  
 

Back to school information: Earlier this week I sent a letter to all parents with many school expectations and 
routines. This may be useful to refer to, and so you can find it on this page on the school website. 
In line with the information shared at the Meet the Teacher meetings, you will find out about the routines in 
each class on the ‘About Us’ documents which will be uploaded on the class pages next week. The Spelling 
Lists for Year 2 to Year 6 will also be available on the class pages next week. 
 

Summer Works: School life didn’t stop at the end of the Summer Term. Throughout the entire holiday period, 
the school site has been a hive of activity. Mr Clark ensured all of the teams on site kept to timescale,  meaning 
we were ready for the start of term. The whole of the Lower School building has been rewired, and with LED 
lights fitted. To complete these works, each classroom was repainted. In the Upper School, the majority of 
the lights have been replaced with LED fitings, and the outstanding work will be completed in half term. As 
well as this, a good friend of the school, Alan Dorrington, has helped remove the old adventure trail and 
uneven flooring in the Upper School. Our aim, once all of the waste is removed, is to lay wood chippings to 
improve the play area. If any parents would kindly be able to help with this, we will coordinate some weekend 
dates. Please let the office know if you are able to help.  
The icing on the cake has to be re-siting of our new Library! We are more than thrilled that with the extremely 
generous support of the NPSA and many parents, this will soon be ready for use in the Upper School Foyer. 
We are so grateful to Fran Derrien who led on the project, and to James Nash who designed the space and  
who with Ro Derrien, constructed the shelving. Many hundreds of books had to be sorted, moved and placed 
on shelves and this took a team of parents - Becca Whelan, Kate Taylor, Katy Read-Barrow, and Sarah Keep. 
The window art and some final touches were completed by Lucy Smith and Fran Derrien. It looks amazing. All 
of this work has now freed up the old library space for whole class music teaching and so much more. This 
space has been repainted, too. What a treat for everyone to come return to.  
 

Thank you, Newbridge Citizens: One of our school values is Citizenship, and we promote this, along with all 
of our other values throughout all of the learning, daily activities and responsibilities in school. Very often 
children impress us when they take on their own activities to help our school and our community. Thank you 
very much and well done to Etta and Grace, now in Year 3, who made delicious cakes and sold them to friends 
and neighbours, raising an astonishing £100 for the NPSA. Our thanks is also expressed to Emily, now  in Year 
1, who, at the weekend, completed a litter pick in Charmouth Road to ensure the pavement was clean and 
tidy for the return to school. Wasn’t this a kind and helpful thing to do?! Well done and thank you, to you all.  
 

More exciting news: You may know that this week the Dyson Cancer Centre at the RUH was officially opened 
by Her Majesty Queen Camilla. To her surprise, Riya, in Year 4, was asked to present flowers to Queen Camilla, 
at the opening. Of course she was thrilled to do this, and you can see a stunning photograph below.  
 

We eagerly follow the progress of keen golfer, Rhed, who is now in Year 6. Over the years we have enjoyed 
hearing about his latest successes and seeing the magnificent trophies he has won. This week topped all of 
that, when he announced that he had won the Club’s Championship in the summer holiday, beating all of the 
adult contenders, including his dad! With this outstanding achievement, and a score of -7, he was interviewed 
for the news and you can see the article on the link below.  
Well done, Rhed, we are SO proud of you! 
 

. 
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STARS OF THE WEEK

Ladybird –Bee –  

11 1DO – Fraser B, Daisy R   1G -Elijah O, Isla B 

2OG – Gethin T, Elodie B 

 
       2R -Praise F, Billy C 

3DE -Whole Class!  3M – Whole Class! 

    4B – Rue C, Ben T       4BA – Albie S, Anouk H 

5HK – Felix B, Hayley M       5F – Jem C, Carla L 

6KR – Poppy H, Marley G 
 

      6N – Ella M, Nancy B-J 

PE Stars of the Week  
 

Harry B, Class 6N   Oliver T, Class 4B 
 

Music Stars of the Week  
Sam G, Class 6KR  Ernie B, Class 4B 

 

School Uniform Reminders: It is important that everyone upholds the school dress code, therefore, please note the reminders from 
this week.  Children are not permitted to wear boots. Hair longer than shoulder length must be tied back at all times, with no elaborate 
hair pieces. The only jewellery allowed is stud earings – no bracelets, rings, necklaces or hoop earrings. Nail varnish is not permitted. 
Uniform items should be grey and not black for trousers, shorts and pinafores. Socks should not be coloured - only black, white or grey. 
Skorts can be worn for PE only. Trainers can only be worn on PE days. 
 

No Mobile Phone Policy: In line with DfE guidance, the school operates a ‘no mobile phone policy’ for all children. This was published 
to all parents in July. Please can parents and carers not use their mobile phones inside the school building.  
 

Punctuality: It is a legal requirement for children to attend school regularly and also for children to be at school on time. The children must 
be in class for registration at 8.55am, meaning they need to be through the gates by 8.53am. Children arriving after 8.55am are marked as 
Late (L). Children arriving after 9.10am are marked as Unauthorised (U). If you are late, please make sure you sign your child in at the office.  
 

Extra-Curricular Activities Term 1 and Term 2 – 2024/25: The office staff worked hard to organise all of the extra-curricular activities 
at the end of last year, to start next week.  In order for the registers to be drawn up and places offered, the deadline for signing up 
must be adhered to. For activities in Term 3 and 4, these will be offered in December, and spaces will not be allocated beyond the 
deadline as this causes too much additional work for the staff and club providers.  
 

Open Afternoons for Reception children 2025/26: Looking ahead to our Reception intake for September 2025, please know, and share 
with friends, that we are offering tours on a number of mornings and afternoons in October. To register interest in attending one of 
these sessions, please call the school office on 01225 421675. 
 

Doodle going forward: Unfortunately, due to a low uptake and costs, the school is no longer able to fund Doodle for any year group. 
Times Table Rockstars will continue for Year 3 to Year 6, and Numbots is now available for the children in Year 1 and Year 2. The detail 
of this programmes and the homework policy will be explained in the Meet the Teacher sessions. We understand that by contacting 
Doodle, there is an option for parents to subscribe to maintain the streak or stars.  
 

Our NPSA – it supports our children, our families and our community 
With a continued commitment to our school community, the NPSA (Newbridge Primary School Association) has drawn up key dates 
for events and activities this year. Following the successful second-hand uniform sale today, the next event is a Family Picnic on 
Friday 13th September from 5pm until 7.30pm. Information about this can be found below. 
 

Term dates and the school calendar 
Please refer to the school website at here  for the term dates this academic year, including the agreed Inset Days.  For school events, 
please refer to the calendar on the website  here as all events will soon be listed for the year.  
 

With best wishes for a lovely weekend, 
Gill Kennaugh 
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Amazing Newbridge Citizens 

Etta and Grace baked 
delicious cakes and held a 
cake sale in the holidays.   
Their efforts meant that 
together they raised an 
£100 for the NPSA! 
 

Thank you, girls.  

Emily K, from Class 1DO, 
completed a litter pick 
during the holidays 
around the local area. 
She wanted everyone to 
have a clean walk to 
school. 
Thank you, Emily, you 
are a superstar! 
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Her Majesty the Queen, officially opened the Dyson Cancer Centre at the RUH on Tuesday 
this past week. Patients, staff, supporters and guests from the wider community were on 
hand to mark the occasion. Her Majesty was given a guided tour of the new purpose-built 
centre, and before leaving the Dyson Cancer Centre, Her Majesty unveiled a plaque to 
commemorate the day and was presented with a posy by Riya G, from Class 4B. 

Wow, Riya…..what a special day 

What a news item…Rhed, from Year 6 

 
Well done, Rhed – a professional golfer in 
the making! 
 
Please view the news report about Rhed’s 
achievement: 
 
https://www.itv.com/news/westcountry/
2024-08-29/the-10-year-old-golfer-who-
beat-adults-to-win-his-clubs-
championship 
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OUR NEW LIBRARY 
Our children love their new library! 
A big thank you to Fran Derrien and the following parents for making this happen: 
Creation - James Nash, Ro Derrien. 
Book organisation - Becca Whelan, Kate Taylor, Katy Read-Barrow and Sarah Keep. 
Window Art – Lucy Smith  
And of course, Mr Clark! 
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This month's Online Safety Newsletter contains some excellent resources on apps 
that help support your children's learning, how to discuss distressing news with 

children and tips on creating healthy online wellbeing for the whole family. 
Click here to find the link to the latest issue. 
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 Everyone Active 
 

Sessions will continue each Friday morning at 
8.10am until 8.40am 

We are looking forward to our first, free, dance session of the year next Friday 
with Lucy. This will be held in the Upper School hall from 8.10am to 8.40am.  
 

All ages are most welcome,  pre-schoolers through to grandparents – there is 
no need to book, just come along. 
 

Upper School children can come unaccompanied, but must stay in the Hall for 
the duration of the session. Lower School children must be accompanied. 
 

Upper School children should put their belongings in their cloakroom before 
the start of the session and Lower School children leave their belongings in 
the Upper School Foyer. 
 

Children should wear school PE kit and everyone should bring a filled water 
bottle. 
 

It is a fun and positive start to the day - supporting everyone's well-being and 
health. Please come along. 

Neurodevelopmental Pathway Support Line 



Learning and Communication  Creativity and Imagination  Personal Development  Collaboration  Citizenship 

Learning and Communication  Creativity and Imagination  Personal Development  Collaboration  Citizenship 

 


